WHAT IS
PHUBBING?

Putting your phone
away and paying
attention to those
talking to you?
There’s an app for that.
It's called ‘RESPECT’

WHAT IS PHUBBING?

Our phones, and other electronic devices,
are part of our lives. They help us
communicate with other people and do
many other things. But sometimes they
get in the way of us really connecting
with others and they also stop us from
paying attention when we should be.

We all know what it feels like when
someone isn’t really paying attention

to us because they appear to be more
interested in their phone. When this
happens we often respond by doing

the same thing back to them. And we all
miss out on a great chance to connect.

We call this “phubbing” and we
encourage everyone to avoid doing it.

PLEASE
DON’T
PHUB...

PLEASE DON’T PHUB

At Exsportise we have a Code of Conduct
that we ask everyone - students, coaches,
teachers and parents - to respect and

follow. Respect is a key value for all of us.

It’s why we ask everyone to avoid using
their phones unless they really need

to. And it is why we have set times and
places where we ask you to concentrate
on what you are doing and the people
you are with, rather than being on your
phone.

NO
PHUBBING
ZONE

NO PHUBBING ZONE

Around school you will see signs like

this one in certain places, for example in
the dining room and class rooms. Please
respect this request and keep your phone
out of the way. These are the places and
times to concentrate on and enjoy what
you are doing and to join in with the
other people around you.

We don’t want you missing out

on the fantastic opportunities available
because you are spending lots of time
on your phone.



PHUB SPOT

We do realise that there are times when
you will want and need to be on your
phone, check your social media and get
in touch with family and friends. So you
will see signs like this in various places.

If you really have to phub during no-
phubbing times or in a no-phubbing zone
then go to a phub spot and do so quickly
- at least you will be doing it consciously
and respectfully.

We ask everyone to avoid using their
phones in English language lessons and
during their Specialist Option sessions.
There is enough free time available during
the day when you can be on your phone
and catch up if you want to.

PHUB TUB

In all lessons we want you to concentrate
on what you are doing so you can
improve and develop your skills. So to
avoid being distracted by your phone just
switch it off and stick it in the Phub Tub,
along with all the other phones. Then you
know it will be safe and easy to access
when you need it.
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